BSPR Travel Report

[bookmark: _GoBack]The conference I attended was organised by the European Molecular Biology Laboratory (EMBL) in Heidelberg, Germany. This was such a fantastic opportunity, as the big research labs in the field of microtubules were present at the conference. It was the perfect opportunity for me to discuss my work with researchers with detailed understanding of the molecular processes I am studying, thus could provide me with some constructive criticism. Also, I was able to listen to the wide range of research undergoing in the cytoskeleton field and it allowed me to put my own research into perspective. This conference also allowed me to explain my proteomics research to a non-specific audience, thus enabling me to explain the basics of Mass Spectrometry, to my greatest pleasure. I am grateful to the BSPR for providing me with funding to attend this outstanding conference.
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